
December 1, 2023 

 

Dear Panhandle Cooperative Stockholders, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an upcoming town hall 

meeting that will be held on December 13, 2023, at 6:00pm. The meeting will take place 

at the Gering Civic Center, and it is of great importance to all Panhandle Cooperative 

stockholders. 

During the town hall meeting, we will discuss the potential merger with Farmer’s 

Cooperative. As you may be aware, both cooperatives have been exploring 

opportunities to join forces in order to better serve our members and enhance our 

collective capabilities. The meeting will provide a platform for us to share information 

about the proposed merger, address any concerns or questions you may have, and 

seek your valuable input on this matter. 

We understand that mergers can raise various questions and uncertainties, and we 

want to ensure that every member has the chance to be well informed and participate in 

the decision-making process. The town hall meeting will be an excellent opportunity for 

you to learn more about the potential benefits, risks, and considerations associated with 

this merger. 

Your presence and active participation in this meeting are crucial, as we highly value 

your input and perspectives as Panhandle Cooperative members. We believe that 

together, we can build a stronger future for our cooperative and its members. Your 

engagement and participation in this decision-making process are essential to shape 

the direction of our cooperative going forward. 

Please mark December 13, 2023, at 6:00pm on your calendars and make every effort to 

attend the town hall meeting. We look forward to seeing you at the Gering Civic Center. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to 

us through the provided contact information. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we greatly appreciate your involvement in 

our cooperative community. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Charlie Wright  
President/CEO 
Panhandle Cooperative Association 


